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Tine Mathiasen

From: Michael Taylor <mjt4you@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 9:33 AM
To: Hardy Bullock; Sue Hoek; Lisa Swarthout; Heidi Hall; Robb Tucker
Cc: Jeffrey Thorsby; Tine Mathiasen
Subject: SR 25-0647, Item 28
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Dear BOS,  
 
Reading this resolution from beginning to end, I have concerns that Alison Lehman, Heidi Hall, and Hardy 
Bullock are seeking for senior county staff, for all intents and purposes, becoming democratic advocates 
and lobbyists funded with our tax paying dollars. I do not believe county staff should have the ability to 
advocate or lobby against the current administrations agenda using our tax paying dollars in staff 
compensations! I also want to point out that the board of supervisors is a “non-partisan” assembly of 
representatives for the five Nevada County Districts. 
 
It’s bad enough we just paid for Heidi and Hardy to go to Washington DC on our tax dollars advocating 
and lobbying with Democrats. 
 
This resolution is a slippery slope; 
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If county staff want to advocate or become lobbyists on their own time, they’re more than financially 
compensated with the average full-time county employees total financial compensation exceeding 
$160,000 annually, two times the county’s medium household income! 
 
Please vote no on this resolution! 
 
Respectively, 
Sent from my iPhone 


